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NEWS RELEASE

         May 31, 2019
The Wood County, ATV Intensive Use Area on Highway 54 will closed immediately due to high water hazard.  We will re-open when it is safe enough for you to ride.  

Sandra Green

Wood County Parks & Forestry Office Supervisor

ATV & Snowmobile Trail Coordinator
715-421-8541
sgreen@co.wood.wi.us

Wood County River Block, 111 W. Jackson Avenue, Wisconsin Rapids, WI 54495

Telephone (715) 421-8422     Facsimile (715) 421-8534 

https://www.co.wood.wi.us/Departments/Parks or find us on Facebook


